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To the saints and faithful brethren, Greetings!

Thank you for all you do for Angi and I and for the work of the mission board. Since my last letter in Africa, I have also
been to St. Vincent. When we arrived on the island, Pastor Claudius Harry met us at the a1rp0rt and took us to the ferry
where we traveled 1 hour to the small island of Bequia.

In Bequia we were able to help Bro. Mitchell with his VBS during the day and at !
night we preached under the tent. God gave us a great week of sharing the truth
from His word, the King James 1611. At the end of the week, we took the ferry
back to St. Vincent and met up again with Pastor Harry and prepared for another
week of VBS. We were in the village of Diamond during the day for VBS (we
had about 60 children each day) and at night we preached in some of the
churches that Pastor Harry has started over the years. We had great meetings en- |
couraging the brethren. When I preached on Wednesday night, 2 boys came for- i
ward during the invitation and got saved.

The church in Diamond is without a pastor so we are in prayer that God will call
and send a man there to perform all His will.

Angi and I have a busy year planned, I have several Missions Conferences sched-
uled so far and we have several trips out of the country planned. We are leaving
for Honduras on the 28th of this month. We will be there for eight days and have
a full itinerary. We will be in several church plants preaching and surveying the
works and we will be in the schools sharing the gospel and passing out bibles.
We will be performing a wedding and doing baby dedications for some of our
national pastors and also ordaining two national pastors that are now pasturing
churches that have been started through FBHM. We will also be dedicating one
of the new church buildings that we have had part in building.

Our FBHM Island Jubilee will be in St. Lucia this year on April 14-21, hosted
by Pastor Emmanuel Charles. If you would be interested in going or taking part
in this Jubilee please let me know.

I ask for your prayers:

o That the Lord will continue to bless the work that he has called us to do
e and to continue to bless Fundamental Baptist Home Missions

e and that He will provide for my upcoming trips.
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He that goeth forth and weepeth, bearing precious seed, shall doubtless come again with rejoicing, bringing his sheaves with him. Psalm 126:6




